
 

 
 
STATEMENT For immediate release 

May 1, 2013 
 

OCSEA President asks lawmakers to stop 
divisive campaigns against working families 
 
Statement from Ohio Civil Service Employees Association President Christopher Mabe 
on introduction of “So-Called Right to Work” legislation:  
 

“Another campaign pitting working families against one another and attacking 
everyday heroes is not what Ohioans signed up for. It’s deeply disappointing that 
just two years after a divisive campaign to strip workers of their workplace rights, 
some politicians continue to try to alienate the vast majority of Ohioans—the 
middle class. The voters of Ohio have already spoken, and it’s time to move on. ”  

 
### 

OCSEA represents approximately 33,000 state employees who work in a wide range of 
security, regulatory, administrative, direct care, maintenance, customer service and other 
positions. For more information, contact Sally Meckling, 614-865-2602 or 614-404-3881 
(cell). 
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